
  ATTACHMENT A 
      

 

T.Y. Lin International 
Agreement No. C-0-2073 Fact Sheet 

  
 
1. July 13, 2020, Agreement No. C-0-2073, $8,709,608, approved by the  

Board of Directors (Board). 
 

 The agreement was executed on November 30, 2020, for the preparation of 
plans, specifications, and estimates for the State Route 91 Improvement Project 
between Acacia Street and La Palma Avenue. 

 
2. February 14, 2022, Amendment No. 1 to Agreement No. C-0-2073, $1,964,639, 

approved by the Board. 
 

 Additional design and environmental clearance services for the new 
Orangethorpe Avenue bypass ramp bridge. 

 Electrical and lighting plans for the La Palma Avenue bridge.  
 Change in key personnel. 

 
3. January 10, 2023, Amendment No. 2 to Agreement No. C-0-2073, $70,007, 

approved by the Contracts Administration and Materials Management Department. 
 

 Additional design services for the bypass ramp for the northbound 
State Route 57. 
 

4. November 13, 2023, Amendment No. 3 to Agreement No. C-0-2073, $968,914, 
pending approval by the Board. 

 
 Additional design services for roadway design, supplemental reports, and 

additional efforts for combined deliverables that include the California 
Department of Transportation multi-asset project scope. 

 
Total funds committed to T.Y. Lin International after approval of Amendment No. 3 to  
Agreement No. C-0-2073: $11,713,168. 


